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 16 June 2017 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

In our topic work this term we are currently learning about the Romans. Living 

in such a fantastic part of the country with lots of links to the Romans it 

would be great to make the most of this! We will be visiting the Roman Town 

House in Dorchester, as well as Maumbury Rings and Maiden Castle.  

The trip will be on Tuesday 11th July 2017. We will be departing school at 

9:00am and we will return in time for the end of the school day. Children may 

wear their own clothes as well as a Puddletown jumper or cardigan. If the 

weather is warm please provide your child with sun cream, a sun hat and sun 

glasses if you would like. If the weather turns out to unfortunately be wet, 

then please make sure that a waterproof coat and suitable footwear are worn.  

We will start the morning by visiting the Roman Town House. After exploring 

the Town House we will have our lunch at Maumbury Rings, as well as learning 

a little about it. After lunch we will finish off the day by visiting Maiden 

Castle.  

Children will need to bring a packed disposable lunch with them. They may also 

like to bring some fruit or veg as a snack. Please provide one named bottle of 

water for the day. Children may bring their lunch and drink in a small rucksack 

if they would like. If you would normally receive a school lunch on this day 

then a packed lunch will be provided.  

To enable this trip to happen we are asking for a voluntary contribution of 

£2.70. No child will be excluded from the visit on the grounds of cost. 

However, if insufficient contributions are received the visit may be cancelled. 

Please log in to your School Comms account via the school website to indicate 

your consent for your child to attend this trip and make your payment of 

£2.70 by Wednesday 5th July at the latest.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Miss Muggeridge and Mrs McCarthy 

Class 3 

 

 
 


